
From: rkdonovan39@gmail.com [mailto:rkdonovan39@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 1:10 PM 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com>; Manager's Department <manager@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Opposition to Curbstone collection of Recyclables 

 

To Mayor and Manager, 

 

I write in opposition to the poorly-considered plan to eliminate driveway pickup of recyclables.  I 

have lived in this village for 40 years and am appalled that you would eliminate a service that I 

genuinely depend on.  As a senior citizen who lives on a hill, it would be an real hardship for me 

to have to move my recyclable bin down to the street and back up again. It would also be 

unsightly for the bins to sit out in the street all day and I believe that recycled food scraps left out 

for pickup would attract vermin.  I am extremely upset by your thoughtless adoption of this plan 

and your complete lack of consideration for the senior citizens who live here. 

 

Ruth Donovan 

165 Boulevard 

Scarsdale, NY 

914 723-0540 

 


